
Alicia Joechle was the winner of the $25
Amazon gift card for completing the
Library’s annual student survey.
Congratulations to her!
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There were two winners for the Vision
Board contest! They are Dianna Glab
and Adrienne Phelps. Congratulations to
them! As you may or may not know, the
Co-Curricular monthly theme in the
Library class in Moodle was International
Creativity Month. Dean Spraggins
suggested having the vision board
contest at the Library Advisory
Committee meeting in December, and
35 entries were received. Thanks to
Professors Erica Katz and Autumn
Woldman for showcasing the contest in
their classes. 
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Faculty can access the Advances in
Online Education: a peer-reviewed
journal here

STILL LOOKING FOR STUDENT
WORKERS & PEER TUTORS

FREE ACCESS TO ADVANCES IN
ONLINE EDUCATION

Please let Sarah know if you are
not able to access the journal off
campus.

There have been no student
workers in the Library this quarter,
please recommend to Sarah any
you think would be a good
candidate. There are also no
tutors, please recommend to
Sarah any students that would
make good tutors.
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